
 
 

Truscott St OOSH and Vacation Care 
Truscott Street, North Ryde. 2113 

Ph. 9889 2441 
E-mail. truscottstoosh@gmail.com 

 
Welcome to Term 4 2014  

OOSH Newsletter 
 
Vacation Care  
A HUGE Thank You to all the kids who came along to our Spring 
Vacation Care Program. Highlights from the two weeks included the 
amazing days out at Boing Central and Featherdale Wildlife Park, 
Dinosaur Day, The Amazing OOSH’s Got Talent Show and all our 
OOSH Superheroes whom helped saved the day!!  
 
The Summer Vacation Care Program will be released in December, 
with planning already begun on what should be a FANTASTIC way to 
start of the new year!!!  

 
If any parents or kids have any amazing ideas that could be 
included in our Vacation Care programs then we would love 
to hear about them. Craft, incursion, excursions or any other 
ideas you may have, we want to hear them!! 
 
 
 

 
Vacation Care Lost Property  
There is quite a large amount of lost property (mufti clothes, drink bottles & lunch boxes 
with no names) left over from the last two vacation care periods. If you feel that your child 
may have lost anything over the past holidays then please come into OOSH and have a look 
through the lost property.  
 
By the end of Week 3, anything that is still at OOSH will be taken up to St Vincent De Paul 
for donation.  
 
Re-enrolment  
Re-enrolment for 2015 is nearly open! Please ensure that you have completed your 2015 re-
enrolment quickly to ensure your place at OOSH next year. If you are a re-enrolling family 
and you have another child/ren starting in 2015, you will be able to enrol them when this 
opens.  By the end of week 4, enrolment will open for the new families coming to Truscott 
St and OOSH in 2015. Any information on this, please do not hesitate to get in contact with 
Brodie and Nel at the Centre.  
 
 



Bookings 
A friendly reminder that all OOSH and Vacation Care bookings are to be made online. Any 
changes to bookings, including absences, can also be completed online. Our number of 
bookings have increased so we ask if you know your casual dates please fill them in online in 
advance as it assists us with our staffing and also ensures your position for the requested 
date. You can refer to the email that was sent with instructions to assist you with making, 
changing or adding bookings. The OOSH website also contains all the relevant instructions 
for online bookings.  Please remember the cut off times for making your bookings which are 
outlined in these instructions. Any issues with this please do not hesitate to get in contact 
with the centre. 
 
Active Kids 
The Active Kids program will be running for a final time in Term 4 due 
to the NSW Government discontinuing the program. This term the 
program will be conducted on Mondays and Thursdays. Mondays will 
see a multi-skill and sport program run by FitKids and on Thursdays we 
have a special Dance Skills class. Each session will run from 4pm-5pm.  
 
OOSH Menu 
Thanks to the suggestions and comments that were sent in by parents from the last 
newsletter. We hope we are able to provide a healthy, interesting and yummy menu for the 
kids this term! You will find the new menu up on the wall in the OOSH room. Any 
suggestions or comments are always appreciated!!  
 
Natural Resources and Recycling for Craft  
We would like to ask you to bring in any natural items that you and the children might like 
to collect such as small twigs, leaves, pinecones. We will be using them in our craft and 
explorative activities programmed at OOSH. Also, any recycling that you may not want, 
please bring into OOSH as our children can use this for our craft activities.  
 
 
 
 

Have a great term 4! 
 

Thanks, OOSH Team 


